
Dear Friends of the Foundation 2014-05-05 

Dear Friends of the Foundation, 
 
We are glad to announce that in July 21st  - 23rd, 2014, the international conference HERITAGE 
LEXICOGRAPHY as Supporting Tool for ICOMOS  will be held  in Florence, promoted by the Fondazione 
Romualdo Del Bianco in co-operation with the Ivanovo State University and the University of Florence. 
 
The Conference will provide a forum for the exchange of ideas in the wide scope of topics. We are 
looking forward to meeting lexicographers, reference publishers, software developers, researchers, 
academicians, post-graduate students, and anyone with a lively interest in language and dictionary 
making. 
 
The participation of specialists from your countries will be highly appreciated, that’s why we'll be 
grateful to you for spreading this information and forwarding the present invitation to your colleagues 
and professional networks. 
Don't hesitate to contact us for any further information writing directly to our secretariat office: 
events@lifebeyondtourism.org. 
 
Thank you very much for your co-operation. 
 
Yours faithfully. 
 
Fondazione Romualdo Del Bianco®-Life Beyond Tourism® 
 
Simone Giometti Secretary General 
Via del Giglio 10, 50123, Firenze, Italia Tel.: +39 055 216066 Fax: +39 055 
283260 
Prof. Dr. Olga Karpova 
Vice-Rector for PR 
Ivanovo State University 
Head of English Department 
Yermak street 39 
Ivanovo 153025 
Russia 
tel./fax: +74932 37 54 02 
e-mail: olga.m.karpova@gmail.com 
web: http://ivanovo.ac.ru/vice-rectors/karpova-o-m 
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